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RETRACTION OF ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Perth, Australia, 11 April 2023: Tanami Gold NL (ASX:TAM) (“Tanami Gold” or the 
“Company”) refers to and retracts the announcement released to the ASX on 4 April 2023 titled 
“Positive Results Returned From Central Tanami Scoping Study” (“Announcement”). 
 
The Announcement is not consistent with ASX Listing Rule 5.16, as Tanami Gold does not 
have a reasonable basis for the included Production Targets and the Forecast Financial 
Information. 
 
The Company advises investors that they should not rely on the 4 April 2023 announcement 
as a basis for investment decisions. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
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